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May 2, 2012 
Mr. Jay Gardiner 
Director, Molly Bish Center for the Protection of Children and the Elderly 
50 Sunset Lane 
Paxton, MA  01612 
 
 

On behalf of the Criminal Justice Department at Anna Maria College, I write in support of 
Molly’s Bill, legislation that promotes public safety through its symbol based registration plate 
format, EZ-ID. 

The Criminal Justice Department at Anna Maria College is dedicated to educating criminal 
justice professionals with a commitment to professionalism and excellence, and is cognizant of 
their responsibilities to the community. This commitment is embodied in the inspiration the EZ-
ID program provides. 
 
The Criminal Justice Department supports the efforts of The Molly Bish Center and the EZ-ID 
program to promote the protection of those most vulnerable in our society.    
 

With Kindest Regards,  

 

Patricia W Gavin  
Director, Criminal Justice Programs 
Anna Maria College 
 


